
When to keep your child home from school. 

In addition to the COVID-19 guidelines I would like to remind parents when they should keep their child 
home at times not related to COVID-19.  

Fever:  Children with a fever of 100 or higher should not attend school and should not return until they 
have been fever free for 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medication. 

Vomiting:  If your child has vomited, they should not be coming to school.  Children should stay at home 
until they are symptom free (no vomiting) for 24 hours. 

Strep Throat and other contagious illnesses: Your child must be on antibiotics for a full 24 hours before 
returning to school.   

Rashes:  Do not send a child to school if they have a rash unless your doctor indicates it is safe to do so. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school nurse.  Thank you. 


